
  

 
From: ja scott 
Sent: Tuesday, August 1, 2017 11:56:24 AM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 

To: RegComments 
Subject: PBGC's Regulatory Planning and review of Existing Regulations. 

 
This is a matter that is of extreme importance, and need to be addressed immediately, because it is 
urgent for all retirees.  Some of us are not and have not received any "COST OF LIVING and it is a 
shame. This "OUT-DATED, INEFFECTIVE RULE" SHOULD BE ELIMINATED.  THE NEW RULES 
SHOULD INCLUDE "COST OF LIVING FOR EVERYONE".  We need a cost of living increase like every 
other retiree. Our prescription plans and cost of prescriptions, medical insurance, dental cost, and 
everyday expenses are outrageous.  HELP the retirees.  We have worked all of our life and we should be 
able to, at least, get cost of living annually; because without a cost of living it is a great burden on 
Retirees. 
 
Thank you, for looking into and considering this desperately, urgent matter. 
Mrs. Jacqueline A. Scott 

 


